
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

April 25, 2023 

 

The ASVAB makeup date is tomorrow beginning at 7:45 a.m. 

Attention all 11th and 12th grade students: On Saturday, May 6th, the senior class 

will be hosting the Red Carpet Gala prom at Edgewood Gardens from 7:00-10:30pm. 

Tickets will be on sale at all lunches during the week of May 1st-May 5th for the 

cost of $30 each or $50 per couple and no tickets will be sold at the door.  

Guest passes for prom are now available in the office for those wishing to bring a 

student from another school. For those students who would like to bring a guest 

who is out of school, a background check form will need to be completed along with 

the guest pass. All guest passes are due to the main office by Wednesday, May 

3rd, 2023 by 3:00pm. 

Attention all Juniors: Tomorrow you will be taking the Science and Social Studies 

digital MSTEP test. Testing will start promptly at 7:45am in your testing rooms. 

You will need to bring your Chromebook charged and ready to go. If you will be 

using text to speech accommodations, please bring in Chromebook compatible 

headphones for testing. We do not have extra Chromebooks to loan out on this day 

so it is imperative that you come prepared with yours charged and ready. 

County-wide and dual enrollment student students are expected to report to CHS 

for testing rather than your off-site classes. Cell Phones should remain at home, in 

lockers, or be powered off and left in your backpack which will be required to stay 

at the front or back of the classroom away from your testing area. If your cell 

phone makes any noise during testing, your test score will be invalidated and you 

will not have an opportunity to retake the test. 

Attention Senior students: If you missed the ASVAB Career test, the make-up 

test will be tomorrow. Testing will start promptly at 7:45am in the caféteria so 

please be on time and ready to test. Students please remember that these tests 

are not only required by the state but also by our district in order to be able to 

attend prom. 

Calling all hoopers! There will be a meeting for anyone in 8th-11th grade who is 

interested in playing basketball next year tomorrow in Coach Buscemi's room. 



If you love baseball or softball, are 14 years or older and would like to earn some 

money this spring, the City of Corunna is looking for umpires. There will be an 

Umpire Training meeting on Sunday, April 30
th

 at 2:00 in the lower level of the 

community center. If you are interested or have any questions, please contact Amy 

Constine at 989-494-7719. 

Colby Ardelean hit the first pitch of the game for a home run to lead the varsity 

baseball team to a 6-4 victory. Collin Thompson was the winning pitcher. In game 2, 

a bunt by Collin Thompson scored Colby Ardelean from 3rd to break a 4-4 tie in the 

top of the 7th inning. Braden Andrejack was the winning pitcher while Logan Vowell 

came in in the bottom of the 7th to close the door and get the save on a 6-4 

victory. The team's record now stands at 9-3. 

Today's lunch choices are: Beef Lasagna; Bosco Sticks; Pepperoni French Bread 

Pizza; Cheeseburger; Chicken and Waffles; Cobb Salad; or Turkey and Cheese 

Hoagie. 

 


